
          Otterham Primary School is part of North Cornwall Learning Trust: 

       a company limited by guarantee, an exempt charity 

       Registered in England & Wales Company No. 11482891 

      Registered Office Woodwater House, Pynes Hill, Exeter EX2 5WR 

 

Otterham C P School 
Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: secretary@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk 

   Marshgate 

Camelford 

Cornwall  

PL32 9YW 

 

19th October 2020 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
The children from Class 1 will be going swimming this term.  The first swimming session 
will take place on Thursday, 5th November 2020 and the children will leave school at 10.30 
am by coach. 
 
Swimming Dates:  5th November 
   12th November 
   19th November 
   26th November 
   3rd December 
 
The school funds the cost of the pool hire, lifeguard and instructor, however we do ask for 
a contribution towards the transport costs.  This would equate to £3.50 per week for the 5 
weeks they are swimming (£17.50 in total).  If we are in receipt of Pupil Premium for your 
child, this contribution is reduced to £10.00. 
 
Please pay via www.schoolmoney.co.uk by Friday, 30th October 2020 and complete the 
online form sent to you via Groupcall Messenger Forms. 
 
Please ensure that your child has their swimming costume/trunks and towel plus goggles, 
if necessary, on a Thursday morning.  Due to the current circumstances, your child will be 
required to wear a mask on the coach journey to and from the pool.  Children who find 
this uncomfortable will be required to wear the mask whilst getting on/off the coach, not 
whilst seated.  A child suffering from asthma will not be required to wear a mask at all. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs T Hart 
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